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Presley Requests All Regulated Public Utilities Report 
to PSC Any Russian Business Ties and Plans to Sever 

Them 
 

Jackson, Mississippi (March 1, 2022) – In this morning’s monthly docket meeting of the 

Public Service Commission, Northern District Public Service Commissioner Brandon 

Presley called on all regulated public utilities, including energy companies, to evaluate 

whether they or their parent company, directly or indirectly, are doing business with any 

Russian ventures and what their plan is to sever those ties immediately. 

 

“In light of the Russian invasion of Ukraine, it is important that every agency in 

government ask these questions at this critical time. I agree with Lt. Governor 

Hosemann that we should have an all-hands-on deck approach in state government to 

sever any ties with Russia. I am proud to work with my fellow Commissioners, 

Commissioner Bailey and Commissioner Maxwell, in a bipartisan way on this effort,” 

said Commissioner Presley. 

 

The Commission unanimously approved the request made by Commissioner Presley 

and asked that the utilities report their findings and plans to the Commission by 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022. 

 

 

 

mailto:brandon.presley@psc.state.ms.us
http://www.psc.state.ms.us/

